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Congratulations Year 12 P-TECH Student Jack Terrill Presenting at the 

World  “Planet P-TECH” Summit 
New York 

  
 

Jack’s P-TECH story started in Year 10 when he elected to study Certificate 
III in Business at the Gordon and was partnered with mentors at Bendigo 

Bank. T 
his opportunity quickly turned to a school based apprenticeship and now 

Jack has  
part-time employment at the bank whilst completing his VCE.   

  
This month Jack will represent Newcomb Secondary College as the only 
Australian student at the world “Planet P-TECH” conference in New York.  

 
He will be presenting about his experience in the program and the 

personal skills he has gained that led to his part-time employment at 
Bendigo Bank. 


